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January 29, 2003 
 
In reply refer to:  PSP 
 
To Rate Case Parties and Customers: 
 
Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) will not be holding the February 4, 2003, and 
February 6, 2003, workshops.  Please reserve the rest of the Tuesdays and Thursdays in February 
for possible Safety Net Cost Recovery Adjustment Clause workshop dates.  We’ll provide you 
with information as it becomes available.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
 
Byron G. Keep 
Manager for Power Products,  
  Pricing and Rates 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


